
 
 

May 1, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole                  The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                  Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Statesville in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the 

Statesville Police Department. The funding would be used for a Tactical Multipurpose Response and Rescue Vehicle, and 

two dispatching consoles with dispatching hardware and software included.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because it is authorized under section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe 

Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10381(b)(8)) (Public Law 90-351).  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

______________________ 

Pat Harrigan 

Member of Congress  

 


